
 

 

How to Vote in Orange 
County 

Did you know that Elections are no longer a one-
day event? Voting for the 2024 Presidential 
General Election will begin on October 7 when 
every voter in Orange County will be mailed a 
Vote-by-Mail ballot. 

Not only do Orange County voters have multiple 
days to vote but they can also choose how they 
want to vote and can take advantage of any one 
of the four options for casting their ballot. They 
can: 

• Place their ballot into one of 123 ballot 
drop boxes throughout the county 

• Use the United States Postal Service to 
return their ballot 

• Drop their ballot off at one of 184 Vote 
Centers in the county 

• Visit a Vote Center to receive and mark 
an in-person ballot 

All methods of voting are safe and secure. 

For additional information, 
visit: ocvote.gov/voting. 

 

Trusted Voting Facts 

The Orange County Registrar of Voters is the 
official government agency responsible for 
conducting fair and accurate elections. Whether 
you are looking for trusted information about the 
election process or the upcoming 2024 
Presidential General Election, our website 
at ocvote.gov is a good place to start.   

We offer several sources of trusted election 
information to answer your questions, including 
Frequently Asked Questions at ocvote.gov/faqs. 

If you cannot find an answer to a question on our 
website, we offer several more sources of trusted 
election information. 

You can also contact us directly by: 

• Calling our Voter Assistance Hotline at 
714-567-7600 or 888-OCVOTES 

• Emailing us at ocvoter@ocvote.gov 
• Using our online Chat application 

at ocvote.gov/about 

http://www.ocvote.gov/voting
https://www.ocvote.gov/
https://www.ocvote.gov/faqs
mailto:ocvoter@ocvote.gov
https://www.ocvote.gov/about

